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DMin Family Ministry Concentration Instructors for Summer 2007 
 

Alanzo Smith, DMin, EdD, is an international motivational speaker on Family 
Issues. He serves as Director of Family Ministries and Communication at the 
Greater New York Conference. He is a licensed Marriage and Family Therapist and 
Mental Health Counselor. Dr. Smith is the author of 4 books and several 
professional articles. In 2006, he was honored with the Centennial Award for 
excellent service in Family Evangelism and Church planting by the West Indies 
Union. In January, (2007) he received an award from the NAD Family Ministries 

Department for outstanding contribution to Family Ministry.  This summer, Dr. Smith will be 
instructing RLED 755 Families In Society, July 22-27, 2007. 
 

Rene’ Drumm, PhD, is professor of social work and chairs the Social Work and 
Family Studies Department at Southern Adventist University.  She has served in 
Adventist higher education for the past 15 years.  Dr. Drumm holds a doctorate 
degree in Sociology with an emphasis in Family Studies from Texas Women’s 
University and a Master’s degree in Social Work from Michigan State University. Dr. 
Drumm has a great interest in social ministry and research and has published 
extensively in professional journals.  Her current research interests include 

domestic violence, sexual identity, and program evaluation.  This summer, Dr. Drumm will be 
instructing RLED 758 Internal Dynamics of Families, July 15-20, 2007. 
 
Announcements 
 
Addictions Ministry Conference will be July 12-15, 2007. Andrews University, Berrien Springs, MI 
49104.  Students, ministry leaders, health professionals, counselors, and educators are invited to 
this conference aimed to help you build your ministry skills as you deal with those struggling with 
addictions in your school, church, and/or community.  To register call 800-732-7587, or online via 
http://www.plusline.org/eventdetail.php?id=246.   
 
Recognition Weekend and Banquet is planned for July 20, 21, 2007, for all Family Ministry 
students.  More details will be released soon. In the meantime, be sure to save the date! 
 

A. Allan Martin, PhD, is the new DMin Family Ministry Concentration 
Coordinator.  He, along with daughter Alexa and bride Deirdre, have 
recently moved to Andrews University where Allan now serves as the 
Associate Professor of Discipleship and Family Ministry.  Dr. Martin 
welcomes your inquiries about the concentration and can be reached at 
269-471-6375 or via email amartin@andrews.edu.  
 

 
The DMin Family Ministry Concentration Flyer attached to this edition of News & Notes offers an 
exciting overview of the cohort that forms this summer.  Please send and share this electronic 
document with any of your colleagues who have a passion to build healthy families. 
 

Applications for the DMin Family Ministry Concentration will be accepted 
for one more week. Hurry NOW to submit yours! Email your request for 
an application package to dmin@andrews.edu, or find it online at 
www.doctorofministry.com.  

 
“One well-ordered, well-disciplined family tells more in behalf of Christianity than all the 
sermons that can be preached.” - Ellen G White 
 

 
Family Ministry Concentration Coordinator: 

A Allan Martin, PhD, Associate Professor of Discipleship and Family Ministry 
269.471.6375.office S227 • 269.471.6202.fax • amartin@andrews.edu 
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